
Third Grade Bibles 
 

It’s time for third graders to receive a special Bible from 

Shady Grove United Methodist Church! The Bible 

presentation will take place Sunday, September 23, 2018 

at the 9:30 a.m. service. 

 

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the Sunday School 

room or church office by September 10. You may also email this 

information to bkelly@shadygroveumc.net.    We need time to have 

these Bibles personalized. 

On Sunday, September 23, kids must be in their Sunday School room 

(204) at 9:00 a.m. to prepare for the 9:30 a.m. worship service. They 

will return to the classroom after the presentation.  Questions?  Contact 

Rev. Beanie Kelly, Director of Children and Family Ministries at 360-

3907, ext. 33 or bkelly@shadygroveumc.net.  

 

-----------------------------CUT HERE AND TURN IN---------------------------------- 

Child’s Name (as you want it printed for the Bible) 

__________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name ____________________  Email _____________________ 

_______ My child and I will be present on Sunday, September 23 at the 

9:30 a.m. worship service. 

_______ My child cannot be present on September 23 and I will pick up 

the Bible in the 3rd grade Sunday School room (room 204) on Sunday 

morning, September 30 during Sunday School. 
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